
 

 

October 28 – Thirtieth Sunday in Ordinary Time
 

 
 

"But he kept calling out all the more." 

 

I am a beggar and poor. 

I cry out for the  

eyes of faith. 
 

Let me throw off my cloak of distrust. 
 

Jesus, Son of David, 

give me faith 

as you did blind Bartimaeus. 

(Copyright 2018, Anne M. Osdieck. All rights 

reserved. Used with Permission) 

 

 

 

 

CHERISHED, CHOSEN, SENT 
 

QUOTES ON RESPECT 
 

"Respect yourself above all." (Pythagoras) 
 

"A person's a person, no matter how 

small."  (Dr. Seuss) 
 

"No one can make you feel inferior 

without your consent." (Eleanor Roosevelt) 
 

"Knowledge will give you power, but 

character respect." (Bruce Lee) 
 

"Without feelings of respect, what is there 

to distinguish men from beasts?" 

(Confucius) 
 

"Make improvements, not excuses.  Seek 

respect, not attention." (Roy T. Bennett) 
 

"Deeply respecting yourself is the first step 

toward having a deep respect for others." 

   (Amy Leigh Mercree) 

 

 

PRAYER SERVICES 

Wed., Oct. 31      7:45 AM        NO Morning Prayer 

Fri., Nov. 2          7:45 AM        Morning Prayer 

MASS INTENTIONS 

Sat., Oct. 27                4 PM            Henry Wesseler 

Sun., Oct. 28            10 AM            Art Simon 

Wed., Oct. 31             7 PM            Paul Herbert 

Sat., Nov. 3                4 PM            Myrna Kohlman 

Sun., Nov. 4            10 AM            Betty Halgarth 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS 

Wednesday – October 31 at 4:00 PM 

Greeters: Ray and Mary Merkel 

 David and Laurie Husted 

Servers:  Blake Simon, Seth Weisenbach 

Cantor:   Scott Simon 

Lectors:  Susan Schutte, Jane Pictor 

Euch. Ministers: Judy Steuri, Janet Wagner 

            Paige Simon, Sharon Miller 

Saturday – November 3 at 4:00 PM 

Greeters: Kyle and Lindsay Black 

 Gene and Jenny Moorman 

Server:    Cloey Simon 

Cantor:   Brooke Payne 

Lectors:   Judy Steuri, Cathy Wagner 

Euch. Ministers: Katy Schmidt, Janet Wagner 

            John Wagner, Gene Moorman 

Sunday – November 4 at 10:00 AM 

Greeters: Bob and Shirley Schwartz 

  Jeff and Cindy Weisenbach 

Servers:   Shaylee Volz, Caleb Simon 

Cantors:  Gene and Patty Simon 

Lectors:   Students 

Euch. Ministers: Ben Harlemert, Blake Simon 

            Amy Kinker, Jane Pictor 

PARISH SUPPORT 

Adult Envelopes                                        $2676.00 

Children’s Envelopes                                    $      9.50   

Loose Collection                                        $  238.00 

Total Regular Collection                               $2923.50 

World Mission            $515.00 

God is Good! 



   

 

SANCTUARY LIGHT – The sanctuary light will 

burn October 28 through November 4 for Henry 

Wesseler. 

 

FAITH FORMATION – This weekend, you will 

find holy cards in the pews with this year's logo on 

the front and a prayer for an increase of faith, hope, 

and love on the back. After praying it together in 

church, please take one home to add with your daily 

prayers. 

     Don't miss next week's insert in the bulletin 

with all the topics and speakers for the "coffee 

talks" being planned this year! 

 

MARRIED IN CHRIST – Congratulations to 

Haley Ann Kuntz and Benjamin Henry Westerman 

who were united in marriage this Saturday, October, 

27, 1:30 PM, at St. Maurice.  May God be with 

them on their journey of love! 

 

ST. JOHN/ST. MAURICE YOUTH EVENT – A 

bonfire/hayride for Grades 6-12 today at the home 

of Joyce Muckerheide (1427 W Co. Rd. 600 N, 

Osgood). The event is from 5:00 to 10:00 PM.    

Please bring a drink or snack to share! 

 

THANK YOU – The family of Pat Hermesch 

would like to thank all parishioners for their 

prayers, cards, and visits these past months, and 

also thank you to all the ladies who brought food 

and helped with the funeral meal. Your kindness 

was greatly appreciated. 

 

FEAST OF ALL SAINTS – 

This week is the Feast of All 

Saints. Mass for this Feast will be 

celebrated at St. Maurice the 

night before, October 31, 7:00 

PM, so that the children in our 

Religious Education classes are 

able to attend. Mass at Immaculate Conception, 

Millhousen, will be on Thursday, 6:00 PM. 

 

CEMETERY SERVICES – A brief cemetery 

service will be held on Sunday, November 4, at St. 

John, 1:15 PM, and at St. Maurice at 1:45 PM. 

 

DAYLIGHT SAVINGS TIME ENDS – Don't 

forget before you go to bed next Saturday, 

November 3, set your clocks back one hour!  

MASS AND ANOINTING – On Wednesday, 

November 7, 11:00 AM, the celebration of Mass 

with the Sacrament of Anointing will be celebrated 

at Immaculate Conception Parish for all three 

parishes.  Both priests will be present for this Mass 

and Anointing.  It will be followed by a luncheon.  

Do consider attending and preparing yourself for 

the winter months with the Sacrament of Anointing. 

 

UNITED CATHOLIC APPEAL – "ALL for the 

SAKE of OTHERS" is the theme for this year's 

United Catholic Appeal.  We are many hands doing 

together what none of us can do alone and it is for 

the sake of others.  16% of the UCA funds will be 

used for charity and outreach; 30% for faith 

formation and Catholic Education; and 54% for 

seminarian education and clergy care for our 48 

retired priests who have devoted their lives to 

serving others. 

     The goal for St. Maurice for this year is 

$12,705.00.  Intention weekend is November 10-11.  

You will send your gift directly to the Archdiocese.  

Thank you. 

 

FALL SMORGASBORD – If anyone wants to 

donate sweet potatoes, frozen home-grown corn, or 

ground beef from the Locker, please let Judy or 

Susan know.  Ladies, you will be hearing from your 

committee chairperson soon. November 10 is just 

around the corner! 

 

FALL RAFFLE – As of today, $3,860.00 has been 

raised from the Fall Raffle.  We are grateful! 

 

BLOOD PRESSURE – Next weekend, you can get 

your blood pressure checked following the Masses.  

Janet Deller and Amy Prentice will be in the St. 

Anne Room to assist you. 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION – Classes for 

Preschool through Grade 5 on Wednesday, October 

31, 6:45 PM.  No meal will be served. The children 

will be attending All Saints Day Mass. 

     Classes for Grades 6 through 11 next Sunday, 

November 4, 8:30 AM.  On this weekend, the 7th 

Grade class will participate in the Sunday Mass. 

 

THE LORD'S LAUGHTER – Seen on a church 

sign: “Exercise daily. Run from Satan. Walk with 

God.” (via Rev. Karl R. Kraft, Dover, DE) 


